Amroha Intermational
Society

This biennial newsletter provides information about the latest activities of the
Amroha International Society and shares the stories and news of its members.

EDITORIAL

| am pleased to inform you that the next eye camp is on 23 January, 2024
we are explornng ways to provide scholarships in JMI in New Delhi.
Annual distribution of blankets will take next week.

=eason’s Greetings and Happy New Year

lkram (Ike) Naqvi

APPEAL

Thank you lo everyone hal has donaled s yean!
With your help, we could do more cataract operations.

You can help in the following ways:

1. PayPal on www.amrohainternationalsociety.com_ Donation(AUD)

2. Bank Transfer to the Amroha International Society CBA account
B5B: 06 7105
Account Number: 10253899

3. Send a cheque in the name of the “Amroha International Society” by post
to me at Apartment 11, 15 St.Canice Avenue, Sandy Bay, 7005, Hobart,
Tasmania
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